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IN THE INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS COMMISSION
OF NEW SOUTH WALES

COMMISSIONER MURPHY
THURSDAY 15 NOVEMBER 2018
2017/00329231 - PUBLIC SERVICE ASSOCIATION AND PROFESSIONAL
OFFICERS' ASSOCIATION AMALGAMATED UNION OF NEW SOUTH
WALES AND INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS SECRETARY (CORRECTIVE
SERVICES NSW)
Notification of a dispute under section 130 of the Industrial Relations Act
2018/00116965 - INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS SECRETARY (CORRECTIVE
SERVICES NSW) AND PUBLIC SERVICE ASSOCIATION AND
PROFESSIONAL OFFICERS' ASSOCIATION AMALGAMATED UNION OF
NEW SOUTH WALES
Notification of a dispute under section 130 of the Industrial Relations Act
RECOMMENDATION
COMMISSIONER: The Industrial Relations Commission recommends that
Corrective Services New South Wales maintains the status quo in relation to
overtime payments made where staff are called late for an overtime shift. That
is, staff have up to two hours from the time called to present for the shift to be
paid for the full shift. Staff who take more than two hours to present for the
shift will be paid for time worked.

[f Corrective Services New South Wales wishes to alter these

arrangements, it will formally write to the Association to advise this and engage

in consultations with the Association.
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